
 

 

 

Colours 

The Kurwongbah Playgroup has had a term focus on colours.  Our activities have ranged from 

coloured playdough, colour hunts, collaging foods, painting well-known children’s characters 

and wearing our selected weekly colours.   

This fortnight, we were able to access the Prep Playground to use up our extra energy in a safe 

environment.  In this space, the students have had the opporunity to try out the Prep obstacle 

course as well as the Sandpit, which is always a winner for little ones.   

Mrs C came to visit sharing her songs about the colour purple and Easter.  We had time to 

dance with our parent/carer, use purple drums and learn a song about the Easter bunny.  Mrs 

C played a muscial game with us and she tried to capture the drumming Easter bunnies.  

Another fantastic session with lots of laughter and movement to keep the students engaged. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all our families for joining us in Term 1.  It is a 

delight to have you and your family, a part of our Kurwongbah community and we look forward 

to seeing you again in the next Term.  Our first Playgroup date after the holidays will be 

22.05.2022 and we will be exploring different animals starting with the farm. We wish you a 

lovely break and special holiday with your family.  

 

 

 


